
 

 

 Date: April 21, 2024 

 

Dear Staff, Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

In the last two years we have witnessed a drastic change in the 

weather. The months of April, May, June and July are very hot. 
Unfortunately, this is going to be the New Normal.  

 Giving holidays due to excessive heat may not be a permanent 

solution.  

 Reduced school timing is not helping our students to have the 

full-fledged school life. 

 Conducting online classes is not the best option either as it has 

had a detrimental effect on our children during the COVID 
times. Therefore, I suggest the following: 

 

How about having classes from 5.30 pm to 10.30 pm/11.00 pm in the 

months mentioned above? 

 

Please send your suggestions in writing through your wards tomorrow 
(April 22, 2024) who will submit them to their respective class 

teachers. We will study your suggestions and then we will make a 

decision in the best interest of our Students and Staff and all the 
stakeholders.  

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 
Principal 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 
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